
 

Happy New Year! 

 

Things were busy for the volunteers during the fall of 2024.  Heritage School 

welcomed over 400 students from 19 total classes, representing 10 different 

schools, in October and early November.  Students who visited came from area 

parochial, private and public schools.  

 

Heritage School isn’t just for 

children!  In April a small group of 

adults toured Heritage School as 

part of a Lifelong Learning course 

offered through UW-Green Bay.  

RCS Empowers in Sheboygan also brought a group on site in November.  We are 

extremely grateful for the volunteers who hosted these adult experiences, as well 

as all of the school groups.    

 

Thank you for your 

continued support of 

Heritage School.  We 

are looking forward to 

spring and the visits 

from Sheboygan Area 

School District fourth 

grade classes. 

 

 

With Appreciation, 

Friends of Heritage 

School Council 


